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Persistent organic pollutants (POPs) are organic substances that persist in the environment, accumulate 
in living organisms, and pose a risk to our health and the environment. They can be transported by air, 
water, or migratory species across international borders, reaching regions where they have never been 
produced or used. International risk management is necessary as no region can manage the risks posed 
by these substances alone. 

 

Scope 

This declaration is applicable to integrated circuits and modules supplied by Nordic Semiconductor. 

 

POPs Declaration 

Nordic Semiconductor hereby declares that delivered products and product packaging, based on the 
Company’s knowledge and suppliers’ information, comply with EU Persistent Organic Pollutant (EU 
POP) regulation (EU) 2019/1021. This declaration reflects the latest update to the list of substances 
subject to POPs regulation, as published by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) on October 31, 
2024. 

 

List of substances subject to EU POPs regulation: https://echa.europa.eu/list-of-substances-subject-to-
pops-regulation 

 

Nordic Semiconductor has taken reasonable actions and will continue its efforts to provide representative 
and accurate information concerning the EU POP regulation on its products. Nordic Semiconductor relies 
on information from third parties, including suppliers. Nordic Semiconductor’s standard warranty and 
standard terms and conditions apply to the representations herein unless otherwise provided by a written 
contract or other agreement signed by the parties. 

 
 
 

 

Authorized signatory for Nordic Semiconductor: 

 

 
_____________________________________ 
Ola Andreas Boström 
SVP Quality 
 
Date:  June 3, 2025 

 

Contact information: 

E-mail: environment@nordicsemi.no 
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